
APPENDIX ‘9’ 
RESULTS OF PUBLIC MEETING  

City File Number: C05E17.004 
Subdivision File:21T-17017B 

 

Members Present  

Regional Councillor E. Moore – Wards 1 and 5 (Chair)  
Regional Councillor G. Gibson – Wards 1 and 5 (Vice-Chair)  
Regional Councillor M. Palleschi – Wards 2 and 6  
Regional Councillor M. Medeiros – Wards 3 and 4 
Regional Councillor G. Miles – Wards 7 and 8 (arrived late at 7:05 PM - personal) 
Regional Councillor J. Sprovieri – Wards 9 and 10 
City Councillor D. Whillans – Wards 2 and 6  
City Councillor J. Bowman – Wards 3 and 4  
City Councillor P. Fortini – Wards 7 and 8  
 
Members Absent 
City Councillor G. Dhillon – Wards 9 and 10 (personal) 
 
Staff Present  
 
H. Schlange, Chief Administrative Officer  
 
Planning, Building and Economic Development:  
R. Elliot, Commissioner  
A. Parsons, Director, Development Services  
B. Steiger, Manager, Development Services 
A. Farr, Manager, Development Services 
P. Cooper, Manager, Policy Planning 
D. Waters, Interim Director, Policy Planning 
N. Grady, Planner, Development Services 
S. Dykstra, Development Services 
 
Corporate Services:  
J. Zingaro, Legal Counsel, Deputy City Solicitor 
Andrea Wilson-Peebles, Legal Counsel, Litigation 
 
City Clerk’s Office:  
P. Fay, City Clerk  
C. Gravlev, Deputy City Clerk  
T. Jackson, Legislative Coordinator 
 
Members of the Public: 
None 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Results Of The Public Meeting and Notification: 
 
A meeting of the Planning Design and Development Committee was held on April 9, 
2018 in the Council Chambers, 4th Floor, 2 Wellington Street West, Brampton, Ontario, 
commencing at 7:00 p.m. with respect to the subject application.  Notices of this 
meeting were sent to property owners within 240 metres of the subject lands in 
accordance with the Planning Act and City Council procedures. 
 
There were no members of the public that were in attendance for this item. 
 
No correspondence was received from the public. 
 
The following is from the Meeting Minutes in relation to this application. 
 
“Janice Robison, Senior Associate, Goldberg Group, presented a brief overview of the 
item and requested that the matter be brought before Council again in June 2018 for 
further consideration. 
 
No members of the public requested a presentation on this item. No presentation from 
staff was provided on this item. 
 
Staff clarified that it would be presumptuous to fast track a development application 
approval timeline at a statutory public meeting. City of Brampton staff make continuous 
efforts to make fulsome recommendations to Committee in a timely manner.” 


